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These two brothers recently arrived at The Shelter in Monterrey.   

This Children’s Home cares for over 40 children, with volunteer 

tutors, psychologists, and medical staff overseeing the children.    

Martha, the very loving houseparent, sent these pictures and a short 

description of each boy. 

Angel is 5 years old and in preschool.    He is a beautiful, intelligent 

boy, and very quiet.  His favorite thing to do is play with his brother.  

He likes to play dinosaurs, his favorite color is orange,  and he 

especially likes to eat bananas.  

Abraham is 3 years, can be very restless and sometimes irritable, but 

is very affectionate and loves his brother Angel very much.   He can be 

very funny and makes the children laugh.  He has just started 

preschool, and he likes to play with cars, and enjoys eating soup.    

 Introducing Two of the Newest Children at The Shelter 

Angel Abraham 

Casa Hogar Mama Paulita 

Making a powerful difference in 

the lives of the children living at 

Casa Hogar Mama Paulita, located 

in El Limon, near Mante.   

To the right….little ones are safe 

and happy , with  loving house 

parents to care for them and take 

them to school every day.   

To the left...congratulations to 

two of the girls who recently grad-

uated!  Proud House parents pose 

with the young women they have 

raised. 



When you shop at  
AmazonSmile, Amazon donates 0.5%  

of the purchase price to  
Caring Action For Children Inc.    

Bookmark the link  
smile.caringaction.org  

Caring ACTION  
for Children, Inc. 

A non-profit interdenominational 

organization dedicated to helping Mexican 

Christians care for the under-privileged 

children in their country 

OR 

made online at 
 

www.caringaction.org/donate  

Tax Deductible Contributions can be  

mailed to: 
Caring Action for Children 

P.O. Box 7277   

York, PA 17404 

OUR TWO-FOLD MISSION 

• To respond to the needs of children in 
Mexico by providing food, housing, clothing, 
an education, and spiritual guidance. 

• To assist concerned Mexicans in taking full 
responsibility for property and operations of 
the Children’s Homes. 

Our Federal Tax Registration Number is 

95 6155992 

My name is Loami Yarite Gomez Lopez, I am 17 years old.  I am originally 
from the city of Matamoros Tamaulipas, although currently my entire 
family resides in the city of Piedras Negras Coahuila because my father is a 
pastor and is in charge of a church in that city.  
 
I am studying for a degree in Special Education.  I decided on this focus 
because since childhood I liked working with children, but I wanted to go a 
little further and prepare to work with children with different capacities 
and to provide support.   They need to have a better quality of life. 
  
The admission to MANO House has helped me in many respects, not only 
to have a place to live while I focus on my schooling, but in other aspects 
of my life.  I have learned to be more responsible; I have been able to know 
God more deeply;  and I have further developed the passion to help others 
without receiving anything in return (service).  I have also learned  to be 
more organized and to better manage my resources.   Thank you very 
much for helping me reach my goal to help others.   

Name:___________________________________________________________ 

Street:___________________________________________________________ 

City:__________________________________State________Zip:___________ 

E-mail:__________________________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed  $________________ (Checks payable to Caring Action for Children, Inc.)   

 

Donations may also be made online at www.caringaction.org/donate. 
 
Caring Action for Children is a non-profit corporation under Section 501c(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code.  Contributions to Caring Action for Children are tax-deductible. 

www.caringaction.org 

We received a note of thanks from 
one of the young women living at 
Casa Mano in Monterrey.  Her goal is 
to work with children with special 
needs.    

These images show my work as a practitioner in public schools at preschool and primary levels 
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